
Faith Fireballs  
Faith Fireballs’ game is this Sunday, June 
1, at 4:15 pm, VS. Pilgrim  (Field  1). 
Games are played at the Ashwaubenon 
Sports Complex—Cornerstone. For a 
complete schedule, please see the  
Community Board or see June’s newsletter 
(flcgb.com).   
 

2026 offering envelopes 
We will be ordering offering envelopes for 2026 very 
soon. If you no longer wish to have envelopes because 
you are giving online or are sending a  check directly to 
church, please let us know. You may email  
donate@flcgb.com or call the church office 
 at 920-435-5524.  

Love Life ministry 
Thank you to everyone who 
donated to the drive!  Your 
generosity is very much 
 appreciated.   

 
Membership registry 

In an effort to keep our member registry up to date, 
the Board of Elders has posted a list (posted on the 
Elder Board by the staff offices) of those members who 
have not attended service or been in contact with the  
congregation in the past year. Therefore these  
members are being considered for removal from the 
membership roll. Please review the list and address 
any concerns to your elder or to Pastor.   

 

 

 Faith News and Announcements June 1 & 2, 2025 
 Divine Services: Sundays— 8 am & 10:30 am; Mondays—6:30 pm 

Website: www.flcgb.com 

There is still 
time to sign 
up just scan 
the QR 
code! 
  

VBS June 9-13 | 2-4:45 pm 

If you would like to donate snack or craft items for VBS, there is a list of items needed in the narthex.  Thank you! 

Vbs is quickly approaching and we need your help! 
We have over 113 students signed 
up for VBS! We need volunteers to 
help make VBS a success. Right 
now we have an immediate need in 
the following: 
• Counselors  for K-1st grade and 

2nd-3rd grade 
• Music (anyone who can play 

guitar, piano, or drums would 
be greatly appreciated.) 

If these aren’t your areas of interest, we would still appreciate the 
help in all areas. Anyone who just finished 6th grade or older can 
help! A handout is available at the Welcome Center or VBS Board 
for more detailed volunteer descriptions. Thank you for all your  
support!  Scan the QR code or visit flcgb.com to sign up to volunteer. 
 
We only have ONE VBS Prep Night left on June 4, 6-8pm. To 
 ensure everything is set, we ask all volunteers to attend. This is 
when we will be going over the details of VBS and finishing  
decorating.  

There is a small $5 registration fee. 



Altar Bouquet 1 Altar Bouquet 2 
Center Altar 

Bouquet 

In Celebration of 
Myron & Joyce Bauer’s 

Anniversary and 
Myron’s Birthday 

In Celebration of 
Karin Wright’s 

Birthday 

In Celebration of  
Ethan & Erika Natzke’s 

3rd Wedding Anniversary 

Also pray for our extended family and friends of Faith:  

Kent and Sharon Hillery (brother & sister-in-law of 
Connie and Randy Lenz)  
Sharon Samarziya (sister-in-law of Nancy Hauswirth) 
Rotraud Alverson (sister of Christa Batiansila) 
Jerry Mann (brother-in-law to Jim and Janet Peters)  
Lori Baker (friend to Janet and Jim Peters) 
Walter Batiansila (brother-in-law of Christa Batiansila) 
Holly Morales (cousin of Alyssa Garner) 
Brandon Stach (nephew of  Sue Mansfield) 
Christina Lange (niece of Paul & Lori Reynolds) 
Sophia Meinel (grand-daughter of Fredrick & Diane 
Meinel) 
Jean Reynolds (mother of Paul Reynolds) 
James Morgan (friend of Patrick Smith) 

Nancy Kolar (sister of Judy Steiner) 
Susan Yakel (mother of Deborah Welnetz) 
Abbey Leitner (daughter of Jeff Leitner) 
Roger Dart (cousin/friend of Paul & Lori Reynolds) 
Judy Kostreva (sister in law of Debra Crozier) 
Norm Christoffel (brother to Eleanore Juza) 
Sydney Miracle (friend of Dick & Kathy Rupiper) 
Liz Benecke (friend of Kay Hanna) 
Mike Walschinski (grandson of Angie Dobratz) 
Rose Walschinski (grand-daughter of Angie Dobratz) 
Charlie Cheslock (grandson of Keith & Jolene Cheslock) 
Kevin Klover (brother of Kathy Ebert) 
Amy Kellerman (cousin of Linda Just) 
Pastor Jeff Dobratz (son of Angela Dobratz) 
Andrea Laroque (friend of Toni Nelson) 

If you would like to add (or remove) someone to (or from) the prayer list, please email office@flcgb.com. 

A Large Print Hymnal is available in the 
back of the Narthex for your use. 

Low-Gluten Wafers 
Due to the special dietary needs of those diagnosed with Celiac Disease, low-gluten wafers are available 
during communion. If you would like to receive a low-gluten wafer, speak to Pastor Errer or an elder 
prior to the service. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Joy Anderson 
Hans Barth 
Edith Barth 

Arlene Doepke 
Larry Erickson 

Erica Errer 
Scott Hanna 

Tiffany Hoffman 
Donna Koehler 
Cathy Leitner 

Fredrick Meinel 
Shirley Mitchell 
Nancy Moede 

Toni Nelson 
Robert Neufeld 

Dale Raby 
Lori Reynolds 

Robert Ruggles  
Vern Tamura 

Larry Volz 
Jean Zimmerman 
Rick Zimmerman 

 
Faith’s Inactive 

Members 

FAITH’S ACTIVE  
MILITARY MEMBERS: 

 
Thomas Brod 

Carter Barlament 

Hearing Devices are available in the back of the 
Narthex. Please ask an usher for assistance.   

Altar Flowers 
The flower sign up is available at the Welcome Center. The cost is $25.00 per bouquet.  The flowers 

are available for you to take home after Monday service.   Flower openings:  June 29 (2 spots). 

We pray for:   
 

Russ Drake 

Long-term prayer needs: 



DEADLINE FOR  ANNOUNCEMENT  
SUBMISSION IS WEDNESDAYS  BY 9 AM 

MONTHLY 
 

The Feast Bible Study  
Tuesday, June 3,  
6:30 pm,  Lounge 

 
 

The Faithfuls | women’s luncheon 
Monday, August 25, 11:30 am  

 
 

Book Group 
Wednesday, June 4, 6:30 pm 

“The Readers of Broken Wheel Recommend”  
By Katarina Bivald 

 
Faith’s Daytime Bunko 

         Sept. 11 | 2:00 pm | Lounge 
          RSVP:  Donna Koehler 

         at 920-339-9229 
 
 

Prayer Shawl Ministry  
September 3 

12:00 pm | Lounge 
Anyone who knits or crochets is 
welcome to come and learn about this 
ministry. For more information contact 
Cheryl Roohr at eroohr@new.rr.com 

Christian Growth Hour  (Sunday School) 
We will resume Sept. 7.  

If you have any questions or  
are interested in being involved,  
please contact Missy Hansen at 
flcgb.ss@gmail.com or Alex at 

dce@flcgb.com 
 

Faith Summer reading program 
Open to everyone in 3k-8th grade. Read through the 

Bible to complete the summer  
reading challenge. For the 
reading challenge map, please 
see the board by DCE Alex 
Wright’s office. Prizes will be 
given after completing the 
goals for each month.   

 

WEEKLY 
Christian Growth Hour  

Adult Bible Study 
9:15 am | Fellowship Hall 

 
Matins prayer 

9:00 am | Sanctuary 
 

Tuesday Morning Bible Study 
9:30 am | Lounge 

Judges 
 

Theology And Liturgy Knowledge 
T.A.L.K. 

A Podcast Bible Study  
New Episodes are launched on Thursdays 

 
Men’s Bible Study 

Tuesday | 6:00 am | Lounge 
Book of Acts 

 
Women’s Bible Study 

Wednesday | 6:30 pm | Lounge 

We will resume Wednesday, September 
10.  Watch for the book we'll be studying in the 
announcement sheet and newsletter.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Gina 
at GBents@new.rr.com or (920) 327-1979 

The Congregation at Prayer: 
 Daily Devotion and Prayer 

Available on our website (flcgb.com) 
 under ‘Home Devotion Resources’ tab   

mailto:flcgb.ss@gmail.com?subject=Faith%20Sunday%20School
mailto:GBents@new.rr.com


Sun. 06/01 8:00 am Service 
  9:30 am  Service 
  4:15 pm Faith Fireballs 
 
Mon. 06/02 6:30 pm Service 
   
Tues. 06/03 6:00 am Men’s Bible Study 
  9:00 am  Matins 
  9:30 am Bible Study 
  6:30 pm The Feast 
     
Wed. 06/04 6:00 pm VBS Prep Night 
  6:30 pm Book Group 
    
Thurs. 06/05 pm T.A.L.K.  Podcast 
      
Sun. 06/08 8:00 am Service 
  9:30 am  Service 
  6:45 pm Faith Fireballs 
 
6/9– 6/13 2:00-4:45 pm   VBS WEEK 

Church Office Hours 
Monday—Thursday  
 8:00 am—12:00 pm 

What’s happening at Faith this week 

 
 
 
 
 

Katie Glander 
Myles and Violet Behling 

Dalila Perez 
Vanessa Perez 

 
Sunday 8:00 am 

 
Sunday 9:30 am 

Paul Reynolds Dave O’Brien 

Serving Our Lord This Week at  Faith 

Communion Assistants: 

Altar Guild: 

Gina Bents | Kathy Cornell | Marsha Quatsoe 

Main Church Phone Number: (920) 435-5524 

**Please note our New emails** 
Pastor Joshua Errer    pastor@flcgb.com 

Vicar    vicar@flcgb.com  

Paul Heiser                     music@flcgb.com 

Alex Wright                   dce@flcgb.com 

Deirdre  lcmsugb@gmail.com 

Office  office@flcgb.com 

Publications/Media        media@flcgb.com 

Bookkeeper  bookkeeper@flcgb.com 

Financial Office             donate@flcgb.com 

FCP Hiring Part-time Teacher’s Assistant 
Faith Christian Preschool is now accepting applications 
for a part-time teacher’s assistant position for the  
2025-26 school year.  Hours are 8:30 -11:30am  
Monday through Friday.  If you enjoy working with 
children and helping to nurture young faith in Jesus, 
this is the perfect opportunity for you.  For more  
information or to schedule an interview, please  
contact Faith Christian Preschool's Director, Mrs. Ellen 
Petrie via email at faithpreschoolgb@gmail.com or by 
phone at 920-965-0795 ext. 216. 
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